
Arkansas Lighthouse Charter Schools 

Amendment Summary 

The Arkansas Lighthouse Charter Schools requested an amendment to transfer its two (2) 
Lighthouse campuses in Pine Bluff, Arkansas and the one (1) Lighthouse campus in North Little 
Rock to the Friendship Education Foundation, the charter management organization for 
Friendship Aspire Academies of Arkansas. The schools will not be transferred until the end of the 
current school year. 

Lighthouse requested to reduce its enrollment cap by five hundred (500) students, making the 
new enrollment cap 1,894.  

The two charters have a transition timeline and have worked out various issues including finding 
jobs for the current staff of the transferring schools, assumption of debts, and inventory.  

 

 


